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MARK YOUR CALENDAR!   OR 

CUT THIS OUT & PUT ON REFRIGERATOR. 

 

JULY - 2019  

 9th – SAL 6:30pm post 11      

 9th – Exe. Board Mtg. 6pm, Business Mtg. 7pm,  
       Auxiliary Mtg. 6:30pm  

13th – Post 11 celebrating 100 yrs. Open to 
       the Public 10:00am to 5:00pm       

17th – State Convention in Madison 
23rd – No Social Meeting 
27th – Right to carry class 10:00am  
 

AUGUST - 2019 

10th – Breakfast buffet 8am to 11am 
13th – SAL 6:30pm post 11  

13th - Exe. Board Mtg. 6pm, Business Mtg. 7pm,  

         Auxiliary Mtg. 6:30pm 

20th - Member-Free Birthday Dinner: 5PM RSVP  

          by August 14th     

20th – Newsletter Articles due 
21st – VA Town Hall 12:30pm to 2:30pm 

24th – Right to Carry Class 10:00am 
27th - NO–Social Meeting  

29th-Prepare newsletters for mailing 9am   
      Cutoff for articles is Aug. 25th. 
 

    --SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS –  

 

FROM THE COMMANDER...   Hello Legion Family: 

The past two months have been very busy with 
Memorial Day and putting 3400 flags on veterans 
graves and removing them. The weather wasn’t very 
cooperative as it took a while to dry the flags out. The 
Military Appreciation Night was attended by 50 of our 
veterans. The score was a little lopsided (49-0) but that 
doesn’t matter when you win. Everyone had fun at the 
tailgate party at the Resch before the game and there 
was plenty to eat. A big Thank You goes out to the 
Blizzard Organization and Thrivent Financial. You are 
wonderful people to work with. Hopefully by the time 
this comes out, summer will be here, at least with a 
little more sunshine. We still have our Centennial 
Celebration on July 13th. A lot of work has gone into it. 
I hope everyone reflects to look back to where we have 
been and our goals for the future. This is my last article 
and I would like thank all the officers of the post and 
mostly all the people that volunteered. It was a pleasure 
to work with all of you.  Hopefully we left the Post a 
little better off.  Please keep all out troops and veterans 
in your prayers.  See you at the Centennial Celebration. 
     Commander Terry Quatsoe     
                  
          Other Post 11 Contacts: 
Adjutant: Gil Hucek 465-6841 (POST). 
Commander Robert Haglund 621-1416 
 

.FORTY ET EIGHT:  No promenades for June, July, 

and August. Next meeting Sept. 18th. 7:30pm Green 
Bay.    Rick Phillips, Chef de Gare 
 

Color Guard:  I would like THANK everyone for your 
continued support. The compliments I receive for our 
professionalism are overwhelming.   CJ Kellner, 

Chairman 
FROM THE AUXILIARY PRESIDENT 

    Our Unit is at 100%. Thank you to all who renewed or 

signed new members.  This means that the Post, Unit 11, and 

SAL are 100% for the 100 year celebration.  We are currently 

trying to organize 100 yrs. of pictures and articles. If you have 

any free time and would like to help contact Gwen at 

920-737-0135.  The Post has been getting a few updates in 

preparation for July 13th.  Come to the meeting and see 

what’s new!  See flyers for information on help needed and 

please sigh up if you can. If you can’t at least come and join 

the festivities. Check the calendar of events for July/August 

and don’t forget our Facebook page for updates and pictures! 

Also don’t forget we can be reached at 

alawiunit0011@gmail.com. Have a great summer. 

        Gwen K. Green, President 737-0135                  
 
Past Commanders Picnic: 
August 4, 2019 at 4:00 PM at the Post 
  
From the desk of the Adjutant: 
The 2020 membership dues notices begin right after the 
4th of July. Some people are getting confused cause the 
dues don’t start in January and end in December. All I 
can say is that this is the fiscal year for National. This 
means that the 2020 membership year starts July 1, 
2019 and ends June 30, 2020. So this is why we would 
like to see as many renewals has possible so pay early 
and get that Early Bird stamp on your membership card 
and receive a free dinner in November of 2019. Even if 
you can’t make the meetings or fund raisers your yearly 
dues help all our Veterans and their families so please 
don’t hesitate – renew your membership. If you know of 
someone who would like to join please have them call 
the office at 465-6841 or give their name, address, or 
phone number to the adjutant.  Also remember that the 
Hall Rentals are a big part of our operating funds and 
we could use all the help we can in getting the word out 
to the public if more information is needed you can have 
them call the adjutant at 465-6841 or Judy Smits at 
 609-2409 now information about the big event of the 
year for Post 11 and that’s our 100th Birthday 
Celebration.  It is taking place at the post on July 13th 
from 10:00am to 5:00pm. We will have Hamburgers, 
Brats, Hot Dogs and chips. Also there will be beer, wine 
coolers and soda. We will be raffling off a 55” TV, 
fishing equipment, and silent auction for a 5 hour 
guided fishing trip with a guide from the Pro Walleye 
circuit and much more. There will a display by the 
VVA-351 on the Vietnam Veterans, and of course the 
history of Post 11. All proceeds will benefit the Veterans 
and Their Families. Our Post currently has 580 members 
so we hope to have a great showing. Come out and 
enjoy yourself and met new friends. Did I forget to say 
we will also have a live DJ there and games for the kids 
to enjoy? Your Post let’s make it a great day to 
remember.     Gil Hucek, Adjutant 920-465-6841 
 
       Officers for the years 2019 to 2021 
Commander Robert Haglund, 1st Vice George 
Heck, 2nd Vice John Akey, Adjutant Gil Hucek, 
Finance Officer Richard Andersen, Service Officer 
John Dyer, Chaplain John Hoes, Historian Cathy 
Landry, Sgt at Arms Keith Garland and Len 
Madison 

mailto:alawiunit0011@gmail.com

